FRANK J. NAPOLI
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT
SECRETARY TO BOARD OF EDUCATION

BOARD OF EDUCATION

MECUM BUILDING

223 EAST BROADWAY

SALEM. NEW JERSEY 08079

609-935-3800

June 13, 1972

Mr. Robert Patrick 268 Fenwick Avenue Salem, New Jersey 08079

Dear Bob:

I would have extended my congratulations to you at the formal opening of the Salem Swimming Pool, however, I plan to be on vacation at that time.

I know that if anyone in Salem deserves the credit for this accomplishment, it is you. You have my sincere congratulations for an almost impossible job. I can appreciate some of the blood, sweat, and tears that went into this project.

Sincerely,

Granville S. Thomas

Superintendent of Schools

GST:iel